
Australian Amalgamated Terminals 
Level 11, 330 Collins St. 

 Melbourne, Victoria 

Ph: 03 8698 6900 

Fax: 03 9681 7014 

25th November 2013 
 
 
 
 
Dear 
 
Tariff Reviews 
 
Further to the Authorisation granted to AAT by the Australian Competition and Consumer 
Commission on 3 December 2009 and in particular the pricing conditions of the 
Authorisation, I advise that AAT in response to customer requests has decided to align its 
annual tariff reviews with financial years. Therefore the current tariffs applicable at all AAT 
terminals, Fisherman Islands, Port Kembla, Webb Dock West and Port Adelaide will remain 
unchanged until the next review which will have effect from 1st July 2014. 
 
I will write to you again in March 2014 outlining the outcome of the tariff reviews, which will 
be effective from 1st July 2014. 
 
 A copy of the current tariffs and the ACCC’s authorisation decision can be found on our 
website www.aat.auz.biz 
 
Should you have any questions in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 
Craig Faulkner 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

http://www.aat.auz.biz/

